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Tel. +01 859 572 8000 

na.prysmiangroup.com 

 

Date:   February 28, 2022 

Subject:  Utility Cable Products Price Increase – Effective April 1, 2023 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

The wire and cable industry continues to face significant and sustained increases in key material cost 

inputs used in the manufacturing and distribution of our products. Due to these sustained cost 

increases, effective April 1, 2023, Prysmian Group is announcing a price increase on all low voltage, 

medium voltage and bare overhead utility products. 

 

For our alliance customers, the exact percentage of increase will be specific to cable design 

specifications and the implementation timing will be based on current contractual language. Updated 

price sheets along with the contractually required backup documentation will be provided prior to the 

new pricing going into effect.  

 

This pricing action will allow us to continue to provide our valued customers with the high level of 

service and quality you have come to expect from the Prysmian Group.  If you have any questions, 

please contact your Outside Sales Representative, Agent or Inside Sales Representative.  We 

appreciate your business and look forward to continuing to serve your wire & cable needs. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

PRYSMIAN GROUP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brian DiLascia 

Sr. Vice President & General Manager 

Power Distribution 


